
 

18 September 2019 

New Board Appointment  

Abacus Property Group (“Abacus”) (ASX:ABP) is pleased to announce the appointment of Trent 
Alston to the Abacus Board effective today. 

Abacus Chair, Myra Salkinder, said “We welcome Trent to the Board.  He has over 30 years of experience 
in the real estate and funds management industry with the last 13 years as Head of Real Estate for 
Challenger Limited.  With past experience in direct and wholesale property roles at Colonial First State 
Property and LendLease, Trent brings a range of skills and expertise relevant to our business, and we look 
forward to his contribution”. 

Trent will stand for election as a director at the next Annual General Meeting in November 2019. 
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